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March 15th, 2011

re: No to proposed HJR 14
( please enter this letter into the public record)
House Revenue Committee:

[ am trying to keep up with all of the efforts by government to extract unwarranted funds from the productive
citizens in Oregon this legislative session. That's quite a task.

The above effort is a particularly odious effort.

Taxes collected for schools is quite sufficient. Legislature keeps transferring funds from the school budget to
DHS. It's time to stop the insanity- and past time to call this system to account for abysmal performance,
despite funding increases which have well exceeded the cost of living over the past 10 years. Something is very
wrong with the SYSTEM. Funding is NOT the problem.

frying to make a 50% increase in funding an already out of control system by changing the constitution shows
just how despicable and tyrannical our "representative government” has become.

Please OPPOSE this effort to prop up a failed educational system. More money is NOT the answer. It simply
alienates taxpayers even more than they already are.

Bill McKee

16268 SE Hillside Lane
Milwaukie OR 97267
HD 40



